
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
As you are aware, 2025 has delivered lots of inclement weather.  I’m sure you know that we have 
reached our built-in snow day limit.  Tennessee Code Annotated 49-6-3004 states that school 
systems may utilize 2 virtual learning days during inclement weather.  These days do not have to 
be made up.  Cumberland County Schools has chosen to use these days. 
 
How this will work for families: 

1.​ Schools will be notified when there is a chance of inclement weather; 
2.​ Teachers will send home some additional work; 
3.​ IF there is no school and it is announced an inclement weather virtual day, during the day 

teachers will notify you and your child to answer/address any questions; 
 
Should we exhaust these 2 days and miss more, please be on the lookout for a survey to provide 
your input on how to make up additional missed days.  Thank you for your patience and 
understanding. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
William Stepp 
Director of Schools  
 
 


